
From: Gates, Natalie
To: planning.policy
Cc: EastPlanningPolicy
Subject: RE: Forest Heath Local Plan further consultations
Date: 18 June 2019 16:56:01

Dear Planning Policy Team,
 
Please find this email confirmation that Historic England will not be responding to the current
consultation on the Forest Heath Local Plan.
 
Best wishes,
 
Natalie
 
Dr Natalie Gates
Team Leader – Partnerships (East of England)
Historic England
 
Natalie.Gates@HistoricEngland.org.uk
01223 582747 / 07766 497750
 

We are the public body that helps people care for, enjoy and celebrate England's spectacular historic
environment, from beaches and battlefields to parks and pie shops.
Follow us:  Facebook  |  Twitter  |  Instagram     Sign up to our newsletter     

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless
specifically stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use,
copy or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly
available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please read our full privacy policy for more information.

From: planning.policy [mailto:planning.policy@westsuffolk.gov.uk] 
Sent: 09 May 2019 10:12
Subject: Forest Heath Local Plan further consultations
 
Please find attached letters in relation to further consultations on the Forest
Heath Local Plan.
 
Regards
 

 
 
Planning Strategy
Direct dial:  01284 757368
Email:  planning.policy@westsuffolk.gov.uk
www.westsuffolk.gov.uk
West Suffolk Council

The new West Suffolk Council has now been created. We cover the same geographic area
and deliver the high quality services which Forest Heath District Council and St
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Edmundsbury Borough Council previously looked after. The new Council is designed to not
only continue to do this but to improve ways of supporting our communities, businesses and
local economy. For more information go to 
https://www.westsuffolk.gov.uk/singlecouncil
#TeamWestSuffolk

Report, pay and apply online 24 hours a day
Find my nearest for information about your area

West Suffolk Council is the Data Controller of the information you are providing. Any
personal information shared by email will be processed, protected and disposed of in
accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations and Data Protection Act 2018. In
some circumstances we may need to disclose your personal details to a third party so that
they can provide a service you have requested, fulfil a request for information or because
we have a legal requirement to do so. Any information about you that we pass to a third
party will be held securely by that party. For more information on how we do this and your
rights in regards to your personal information and how to access it, visit our website: How
we use your information
 

 
 
******************************************************************* This
email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed.
If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and
that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the Sender. This footnote
confirms that this email message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses and
content security threats. WARNING: Although the Council has taken reasonable precautions
to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any
loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments.
********************************************************-W-S-
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